
STATE OF CALIFORNIA
PETE WILSON, Governor


PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION

505 VAN NESS AVENUE

SAN FRANCISCO, CA  94102-3298

February 27, 1998

To:  Unbundling Cost of Capital Workshop Participants and All Interested Parties

RE:  Request for Comments

Workshop participants and all other interested parties are invited to send me copies of: 

1) their position summaries on the subjects included on the attachment to this letter, entitled “Topics for Comments;” 2) comments on the workshop; 3) comments on Energy Division’s Draft Workshop Report; and 4) reply comments, all  for inclusion in Energy Division’s Workshop Report.  The schedule for these comments and the Workshop Report is as follows:

March 6, 1998
Workshop participants and all interested parties are invited to distribute copies of their position summaries (see attachment entitled “Topics for Comment”, and comments on the workshop.

March 23, 1998
Energy Division will post its Draft Workshop Report on the Website and mail to Workshop Participants.

April 3, 1998
Workshop participants and all interested parties are invited to send copies of their comments on the Draft Workshop Report and on other parties’ position summaries and comments.

April 10, 1998
Energy Division will post its Workshop Report on the Website and mail to Workshop Participants and parties in 

A.97-12-089.

The Commission is maintaining an area on the Commission's website for this workshop.  The address of the Commission's website is www.cpuc.ca.gov.  Once on the Commission’s website, parties should go to the Energy Division’s Library to find the Unbundling the Costs of Capital Workshop area of the website.

In addition to mailing copies of their positions, comments, and reply comments to parties included on the attached mailing list, parties are encouraged to post a copy of same to the Unbundling the Costs of Capital Workshop area of the Commission’s website.  Instructions 

for posting positions and comments to the Unbundling the Costs of Capital Workshop area of the Commission’s website are posted in that area of the website.

If anyone has any questions on submitting comments to the website, please call Wade McCartney at (415) 703- 2167.  For any other questions, please call me at (415) 703-3175.

Sincerely,

Donna Wagoner

Energy Division

attachments

Unbundling Cost of Capital Workshop

Request for Comments

Topics for Comments
· Procedural Issues

· Capital Structure

· Allocation of Embedded Costs

 Methodology

 Ratemaking

 Coordination with Automatic Cost of Capital mechanisms

 Coordination with Performance-Based Ratemaking 

 Business Risk analysis

 Mechanism

 Regulatory Framework

 Defining the Business and Operating Characteristics of the Distribution Companies

 What Risks Have Vanished or Diminished for Utilities

 Participants’ View of the Future Utility Company

 Roles, Responsibilities , and obligations of the Distribution Companies

 What is the relationship between investment risk and utilities’ obligation to serve, specifically obligations to provide electricity procurement service?

 Does the procurement risk reside with the distribution company?  Under electricity restructuring, who bears the procurement risk?

 Do the utilities retain an obligation to serve and are there risks associated with that?

 Assuming there is procurement risk, how should that risk be compensated?

 Distinguish the procurement risk for distribution companies versus ESPs.

 Other Issues


